Hello Tammy: 

Nic and I heartily support these new recommendations about tree cutting, ridgeline management and forest floor degradation. Far too many people are cutting down and clearing huge areas of forest to make everything look "neat and tidy" with no concern for erosion, plant life, animal life or the character of this area. Having everything look like a Golf Course is not good for air, water or local plants and animals and insects. 

We will try to be on the Zoom on the 28th but want this email to show that we both want more attention paid to this issue and totally support the Conservation Commission's recommendations. 

We are also worried that imposing a small fine for some of these properties will be the very small price these people are happy to pay to do whatever they want to "their" land.

Thank you for all you do for our town,

Terri Tibbatts
Franklin Nichols

136 Walker Brook Road South
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